WATFORD 0333 202 4422
BOROUGH e.an EonLedProjects@eonenergy.com

COUNCIL

The Resident

Limited extra grants for insulation... book your free survey!

Dear Resident

Watford Borough Council has some more grants in your area. We are working with E.ON to fully
fund energy-saving improvements.

Qualifying homes can receive energy efficiency work such as wall, loft and underfloor insulation, heating
controls, and low-carbon heating systems for FREE*.

Improving the energy efficiency of your home can:

v' Keep you warm in winter, and cool in v" Reduce heat loss

summer

v" Lower your carbon footprint

v Reduce your energy bills and help

protect you against energy price rises v Improve your property’s EPC rating,

making it more attractive to buyers

v" Improve the comfort of your home and

prevent damp

To qualify for the scheme:

Homeowners or privately renting tenants may qualify if they meet the requirements listed below. Don’t
worry if you are unsure. You can find out by ringing E.ON on 0333 202 4422

e Ifyou live in a home with an EPC rating of D, E, F and G for homeowners (or E, F and G for
privately renting tenants) and receive one of the following benefits:

Income Based Jobseekers Allowance, Income Related Employment & Support Allowance, Income
Support, Pension Credit Guarantee Credit, Working Tax Credit, Child Tax Credits, Universal Credit,
Housing Benefit, Pension Credit Savings Credit and in some circumstances, Child Benefit (subject to
income caps).

OR:

e Youlive in a home rated EPCD, E, F, or G for homeowners (or E-G for privately rented
households) with a household income of less than £31,000 per year.

*energy efficiency measures will be free based on household and property ECO qualifying criteria, and in line with the
contractor’s standard scope of works. Measures to be installed will be determined by a free home retrofit assessment
survey and will need to be agreed by E.ON prior to work commencing

&



To apply:

If you think you may qualify for this limited funding and would like to request a free no obligation home
survey, you can call E.ON on 0333 202 4422 quoting reference “Watford Harebreaks” (lines are open
9am — 5pm, Monday to Friday) or by emailing EonLedProjects@eonenergy.com

This is limited to a small number of homes so please don’t delay. If you qualify E.ON’s advisors will help
you access the funding. They will provide end-to-end customer support and manage approved installers
to ensure works are completed to a high standard.

To learn more:

A copy of this letter is available on the council’s website: www.watford.gov.uk/EON

Yours Sincerely,

Neil Walker

Senior Project Manager
Watford Borough Council



